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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CLOSURE OF HURDVILLE BRIDGE  
 
 

Please be advised that the Hurdville Bridge, located on 
Hurdville Road in the Township of McKellar, will be 
CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC starting Monday, May 26, 
2025, for necessary railing repairs. 
 
Detour routes will be clearly marked, and appropriate 
signage will be in place to guide motorists. 
 
Emergency services have been notified, and contingency 
plans are in effect to ensure continued service during the 
closure. 
 
The bridge is expected to reopen on Friday, July 4, 
2025. 
 
For more information or if you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the Township Office at  (705) 389-
2842. 
 
 
  


